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Dear Caroline 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the application. 
The Oxford Canal is a significant attraction within Banbury  and is often quoted as one of the reasons people visit.  The development of the visitor economy is seen as a key driver in the improving growth and subsequent wealth of the town. The development of a Marina will add significantly to the development of Banbury as a destination for boaters and should therefore be supported.  
The detail around access to and egress from the Marina onto the Oxford Canal must be considered carefully and  I would defer to  colleagues in the Canal and River Trust for the detail here.  I am yet  to be convinced that the proposed  layout of the marina and car park  work to best advantage. 
I would hope to see an interpretation panel giving some detail of local ecology and heritage with a  map to orientate visitors arriving at the site and inform them as to how to access the towpath to walk to Banbury or Kings Sutton.

Kind regards
Nicola Riley
Shared Interim Community, Partnerships and Recreation Manager 
Environment and Community Department
DD: 01295 221724
Email: Nicola.riley@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk

